
December 7, 2010 
 
 
Law Office of 
Richard A. Finnigan 
2112 Black Lake Blvd SW 
Olympia, WA  98512 
 
 

Re: Summit View Waterworks, LLC 
UW-101650 

 
Dear Mr. Finnigan: 
 
On October 1, 2010, Summit View Waterworks, LLC filed with the commission, in Docket UW-
101650, a petition for Commission order approving two affiliated interest agreements. The first 
agreement is a purchase and sale transfer agreement between Candy Mountain Limited Liability 
Company, Tri-City Development Corporation and Summit View Water Works, LLC. The second 
agreement is a contract for delivery of irrigation water between Candy Mountain Limited 
Liability Company and Summit View Water Works, LLC. The company serves about 107 
customers on one water system near Kennewick located in Benton County. 
 
On November 24, 2010, the commission received from (company name) a letter requesting 
withdrawal of this petition.  The commission finds in the public interest to permit the withdrawal 
of the petition filing, without prejudice to the company's right to refile the petition, and closes the 
above-captioned and docketed matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David W. Danner 
Executive Secretary 


